
MINUTES 
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 

AGOURA HILLS CITY COUNCIL  
Civic Center – Council Chambers 

30001 Ladyface Court, Agoura Hills, California 91301 
Tuesday, March 17, 2020 

  11:00 A.M.  
 

The City Council meeting was called to order at 11:00 a.m. by Mayor Buckley Weber. 
 
Present were: Mayor Illece Buckley Weber, Councilmember Chris Anstead, 

and Councilmember Deborah Klein Lopez. 
 
Absent were: Mayor Pro Tem Denis Weber and Councilmember Linda L. 

Northrup. 
 
Also Present were: City Manager Greg Ramirez and City Clerk Kimberly M. 

Rodrigues.  
 
APPROVAL OF AGENDA 
 

ACTION:  Councilmember Lopez moved to approve the Agenda, as presented.         
Councilmember Anstead seconded. The motion carried 3-2, by the 
following roll call vote:  
AYES:        Mayor Buckley Weber and Councilmembers Anstead 

and Lopez. 
 NOES:         None. 
      ABSENT:    Mayor Pro Tem Weber and Councilmember Northrup. 

 
PUBLIC COMMENTS 
 
There were no public comments.  
 
CONSENT CALENDAR 
 
There were no public speakers.  
 

ACTION:  Councilmember Anstead moved to approve Consent Calendar Item 
No. 1, as presented. Councilmember Lopez seconded. The motion 
carried 3-2, by the following vote:  
AYES:        Mayor Buckley Weber and Councilmembers Anstead 

and Lopez. 
 NOES:         None. 
      ABSENT:    Mayor Pro Tem Weber and Councilmember Northrup. 
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1. Adopt Resolution No. 20-1926; A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF 

THE CITY OF AGOURA HILLS, CALIFORNIA, RATIFYING THE DIRECTOR OF 
EMERGENCY SERVICES’ PROCLAMATION OF THE EXISTENCE OF A LOCAL 
EMERGENCY 

 
CITY COUNCIL, STAFF COMMENTS 
 
Councilmember Lopez shared the resources and information that were available online, 
both on the City’s website and her personal website, and thanked everyone for taking this 
issue seriously.  
 
Councilmember Anstead encouraged residents to adhere to the governmental restrictions 
and social distancing, to reach out to assist each other, and thanked all the community 
groups that were helping residents. 
 
Mayor Buckley Weber encouraged businesses to contact the Greater Conejo Valley 
Chamber of Commerce, requested everyone only buy the food they need, reported that 
the Las Virgenes Municipal Water District has assured that the water is safe to drink from 
the faucet, reported that the County has confirmed there will be no interruption in service 
with electricity or gas, encouraged everyone to tune-in to the City’s website for fun 
activities, including some offered by her and Councilmember Northrup, and suggested if 
anyone needed anything to reach out (to the City) by email and someone would respond.  
 
ADJOURNMENT   
 

ACTION: At 11:13 a.m., Councilmember Lopez moved to adjourn the meeting. 
Councilmember Anstead seconded. The motion carried 3-2, by the 
following voice vote:  
AYES:        Mayor Buckley Weber and Councilmembers Anstead 

and Lopez. 
 NOES:         None. 
      ABSENT:    Mayor Pro Tem Weber and Councilmember Northrup. 

 
 
       
 

Kimberly M. Rodrigues, MPPA, MMC 
City Clerk  
 
 
 
 


